
 
INFORMATION ON DONATIONS FOR THE WOUNDED, ILL, AND INJURED AT THE 
WALTER REED NATIONAL MILITARY MEDICAL CENTER  
 
The Walter Reed National Military Medical Center Warrior Family Coordination Cell (WRNMMC 
WFCC) would like to thank you for your interest in making a donation to a wounded, ill, or injured 
(WII) member of our Armed Forces. Your support of the men and women who serve in uniform is 
greatly appreciated.  
 
In order to process your unsolicited donation, please provide answers to the following questions. If 
a question is not applicable, please state non-applicable. This information is necessary to ensure the 
intended recipients may permissibly accept the gifts.  
 
1. Date of request:  

2. Name of individual or organization:  
 
3. Are you representing a charity, Yes or No?  

a. If yes, please provide the EIN or TIN for the charity:  
 
4. Name of point of contact:  
 
5. Mailing address:  
 
6. Phone number:  
 
7. Email and web address:  
 
8. Fax number:  
 
9. What are you donating?  
 
10. Estimated value of gift in total:  
 
11. How will the gift be delivered to WRNMMCB?  
 
12. Are there any stipulations to this donation? (Service specific etc)  



Please add or attach any additional information as you may deem necessary to describe your 
donation request. Please forward request to: NCRGOLDLINE@med.navy.mil or fax to 
301.295.4824.  Once we receive your donation request, we will contact you to let you know we 
have received. Please forward any questions to the same email address and we will do our best to 
address.  
Taking care of our nations wounded, ill, and injured service members and their families is our 
greatest honor.  
 
The quality assurance officer for this project may be reached at the following email address 
NCRGoldline@med.navy.mil or 855.875.4653 

Please note:  In order to maintain a Patient and Family Centered Care Philosophy of WRNMMC, and 
privacy considerations for our patients and their families, inpatient visits are limited to a defined 
population.  Accepted donations to our inpatient population will be received by a member of the 
Warrior Family Coordination Cell and distributed according to the wishes of the benefactor.   
Acceptance of a donation for our inpatient population does not include permission for the benefactor 
to distribute or present the gift to the patients. 
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